
From: Thomas Karwaki [mailto:karwaki@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 3:17 PM 
To: Lindahl, Lance; Planning and Sustainability Commission; BPS Mailbox 
Subject: University of Portland Street Vacation - UPNA Supports 
 
The Board of the University Park Neighborhood Association on July 13 passed the 
following resolution in support of the University of Portland's application for a street 
vacation with the conditions set forth by the Portland Bureau of Transportation. 
 
 
Resolved: The University Park Neighborhood Association supports the street vacation 
proposed by the University of Portland with the conditions requested by the Portland 
Bureau of Transportation. 
  
Thomas Karwaki 
Vice Chair and Chair of the Land Use Committee 
University Park Neighborhood Association 
253.318.2075 
 


